Minutes of Meeting
of
The Latta Schools Educational Foundation Inc. Board of Directors
And Executive Campaign Committee
June 11, 2012

An informal meeting of the Board of Directors of the Latta Schools Educational Foundation, Inc. and the
Executive Campaign Committee was held at the Latta High School Library on June 11, 2012 at 6:00 p.m.

John Kirby welcomed all present and gave a status report on pledges and donations for the foundation.
Discussion followed concerning contacts and decision was made for campaign members to follow up
with potential donors . After campaign discussion, the meeting was adjourned and the group toured the
performing arts center construction in progress.



